
P

P

Welcome to the 2019 
Packaging Jamboree! 

Hosted by the Packaging Systems and Design Club at 
Virginia Tech

Old Dominion Ballroom for opening reception
at Squires Student Center

MAPThank you to our

This year’s theme is:

Tuesday, April 2nd-Thursday, April 4th

Global trends of emerging packaging technology. 
As the world shifts to the realization of an autono-

mous  economy, companies are noticing this 
trend and implementing them in their own style. 

iPackage 

Sponsors!

Hyatt Place

Residence Inn

Squires Student Center
(Old Dominion Ballroom)

Graduate Life Center (GLC)
(Multipurpose Room)

Tuesday:
Shuttles to Squires from Hyatt: 12:00pm-3:30pm
Shuttles back to Hyatt: 7:30pm-9:30pm

Wednesday:
Shuttles to GLC from Hyatt: 7:45am-9:00am
Shuttles back to Hyatt: 7:30pm-8:30pm

Thursday:
Shuttles TBD

Shuttles: Shuttles will run every 15 minutes



Schedule

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Casual networking event
Check-in and seating
Opening statements 
Dinner (Squires)
Speaker (Dr. White)
Dessert
Keynote speaker (Sealed Air)
Closing statement
Industry Meet&Greet
Happy Hour for Students

Breakfast (GLC)
Keynote speaker (Newell)
Break-out sessions
(Non-Breakout session attendees: Tour of the CPULD)

Lunch (GLC)
Speaker (Specright)
Speaker (Labthink)
Studnet Presentations/
Networking set-up
Networking event
Speaker (APC)
Dinner (GLC)
Entertainment
Closing Statement

Breakfast at CPULD
Opening Statements 
Campus and Packaging 
Lab Tour 
Closing Remarks / 
Send-Off

8:00am-9:00am
9:00am-9:45am
10:10am-12:05pm

12:05pm-1:00pm
1:00pm-1:40pm
1:40pm-2:25pm
2:25pm-3:00pm

3:00pm-4:15pm
4:30pm-5:10pm
5:20pm-6:20pm
6:30pm-7:00pm
7:00pm

8:30am-9:15am
9:15am-9:30am
9:30am-10:30-am

10:30am

1:00pm-4:00pm
4:00pm-4:30pm
4:30pm-4:45pm
5:00pm-5:45pm
6:00pm-6:20pm
6:20pm-6:30pm
6:30pm-7:20pm
7:20pm-7:30pm
7:30pm-9:00pm
7:30pm-9:00pm Don Woodward has served as the General Manager at 

Packaging Corporation of America (PCA) in Roanoke, VA for 
over 34 years. Mr. Woodward’s career with PCA started in 
1974 by obtaining a job in the receiving department (formerly 
known as Dixie Container Corporation) in High Point, NC. The 
General Manager (GM) at the time was a great entrepreneur 
who recognized dedicated workers and quickly became Mr. 
Woodward’s mentor. After 6 months, Mr. Woodward was 
promoted to Customer Service/Design where he was afforded 
the opportunity to learn many aspects of the business includ-
ing production, design, customer service, and sales. In 1984, at 
only 28 years old, Mr. Woodward was given the opportunity 
to become the GM of the Roanoke, VA facility. The Roanoke 
facility started out with only 20 employees and a very small, 
local customer base. Over the next few years, Mr. Woodward 
and his service-oriented team helped the Roanoke facility grow 
to over 50 employees and become a highly successful supplier 
in their market. Now, PCA Roanoke has over 100 dedicated 
employees and a very diverse customer base stretching over 
several states. PCA’s partnership with VT has brought valuable 
talent to the team, which continues to enhance PCA’s growth 
and success in a competitive market.

Mr. Woodward is a native of Southwest Virginia, but spent 
most of his youth in North Carolina. When he is not busy 
running the Roanoke facility, he enjoys playing golf, maintain-
ing his antique car collection, and spending time with his 
friends and family, especially his two-year old granddaughter

Virginia Tech Packaging thanks 
Mr. Don Woodward

Virginia Tech Packaging thanks 
Dr. Mark White

MARSHALL S. ( MARK) WHITE, Professor Emeritus at the 
Virginia Tech, Department of Sustainable Biomaterials, Blacks-
burg, Virginia, and a graduate of Colorado State University and 
Virginia Tech with B.S., M.S. and Ph.D. degrees in Wood 
Science and Forest Products.  He is past Director of the Pallet 
and Container Research Laboratory and Center for Unit Load 
Design at Virginia Tech. He established the Packaging Systems 
and Design undergraduate and graduate programs at Virginia 
Tech in 2006. He served as Chair of the ANSI/MH1 committee 
on pallet Standards and Head of the US delegation to the ISO 
TC 51 committee on International pallet standards. He is the 
2018 recipient of the R. David LeButt Award by the Internation-
al Safe Transit Association for “..excellence and continuing 
education in Package Design and Testing”.

Thank you to our Volunteers
Who help put this event together 
Core Committee:
Amanda Augugliaro  Jessie Arevalo
Mackenzie McMillan  Katie Richards 
Colin McGuire   Louis Milton 
Gillian Cubbage  Alyshia Moyer 
Hayden Hovis   Jack Lumley
Volunteers:
Andrew Lohr   Jhonny Fuentes
Anh Hoang   Katelyn Farkas
Rebecca Haynes  Matt McBride
Emilee Wooten  Meredith McCartney
Erin Wilson   Trevor Ferguson
Jamie Chang
Event Advisor:  Dr. Young-Teck Kim


